Big Walk and Wheel – 11th – 15th March
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
As part of this year’s Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel event, KS2 (P5-P7) pupils are invited to walk from Castle Park to the School in the morning time. 
This event will take place from Monday 11th – Friday 15th. The walking group will depart Castle Park Centre at 8.45 sharp and will arrive to school for approx. 9:00. Pupils are reminded to keep themselves and others safe whilst taking part in the event. Any pupil who puts themselves or others in danger will be removed from the walking group. Adults will supervise different sections of the walking group. 
St. Ronan’s is one of only a handful of Sustrans Gold Ambassador Schools and we encourage as many KS2 pupils to take part in this event as possible. Over the past few years, the school has consistently featured in the top five of the large schools category for those taking part in the Big Walk and Wheel. We also encourage walking/cycling to and from school on a regular basis, especially as we come into the good weather.
Any questions regarding active travel in St. Ronan’s, please contact Mr. Foy. 

